VBS DECORATING DAYS Wednesday, May 31 & June 3

The decorating for VBS will be on Wednesday, May 31 and on Saturday, June 3 at 9:00 AM. For more information, contact Shana Towns or Katie Dalstra.

VBS T-SHIRTS

Today is the final day to order your VBS T-shirt. Order forms are available outside the church office. The cost is \$12 for Adults (sizes S-3XL) and \$8 for Youth (sizes YS-YL). See Shana Towns or turn your order form and money into the office.

VBS ITEMS NEEDED

Here are some items that we need for VBS:

- Soda boxes
- Empty glass baby food jars
- Any size cardboard boxes Please drop them off at the church office. Thanks for your help!

NOT WORKING IN VBS?

You can still make an impact by praying for our teachers, leaders, and children each day. We covet your prayers as we teach the children about Jesus.

OUR RESPONSE TO GOD'S FAITHFULNESS

Monthly Budget Needs Budget Receipts to Date in May \$66,117.21 \$42,214.22

Download Our New Church App!







Download the App

Available on phone and tablet





Download the App



Available on iPhone and iPad

Get Our New Church App! Stay connected with the day-to-day life of our church. Watch Live or On-Demand worship services; stay up to date with upcoming events, grow through daily bible readings, take notes from the message, register for events and much more.

Stay connected to your church!

-STAY CONNECTED -









GREATER LOVE HAS NO ONE THAN THIS: TO LAY DOWN ONE'S LIFE FOR ONE'S FRIENDS. JOHN 15:13

MAY 28, 2023

LARRY GIPSON, PASTOR
GARY MORGAN, WORSHIP PASTOR
PATRICK DALSTRA, STUDENTS & YOUNG ADULT PASTOR
SHANA TOWNS, CHILDREN'S COORDINATOR
DAN SIMS, PASTOR EMERITUS

ONEONTA FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

MORNING WORSHIP - 10:15 AM

Welcome Gary Morgan

Praise & Worship

O For A Thousand (Hallelujah) This I Believe

Remembering Those Who Have Fallen in the Service of Our Country

Message in Song Tracie Tolentino

The Cross Said it All

Children's Message Jim Henderson

Message Larry Gipson

Family Life

The Responsibility of Christian Husbands (Ephesians 5:25-33)

Time of Commitment

Jesus Keep Me Near The Cross

Giving of Tithes and Offerings

Offertory Celebration Band

I Worship You, Almighty God

Closing Comments Larry Gipson

Commissioning of Maggie Sargent & Evan Wills Larry Gipson

Post Service Music Celebration Band

O For A Thousand (Hallelujah)

The flowers in today's service were placed by Brandon & Matthew Stephens in memory of their parents, Roger & Linda Stephens for their 40th Wedding Anniversary which was on May 21.



CDC & CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED

The church office and CDC will be closed on Monday, May 29 in observance of Memorial Day.

VBS MUSIC FOR CHILDREN Wednesday | 6:00-6:45 PM

Join Mrs. Wanda and Mrs. Cherie each Wednesday (through June 7) in the Children's Choir Room and have a blast learning the new music for the upcoming Vacation Bible School. All children grades 1-6 are welcome to come.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL June 5-9 | 9:00 AM -12:00 PM Completed K5 through 6th Grade

Have you registered your children for VBS? This is the BEST week of the summer! Kids will play their way through VBS while learning that Jesus guides them through all the twists and turns of their lives. They'll find that even when they mess up it's never "game over." Sign up on the website at oneontafbc.org or scan the QR code below.



SCAN QR CODE
TO PRE-REGISTER FOR VBS

CURRENT MESSAGE SERIES

Today, we continue our series of messages titled, "Family Life." Pray that God will reveal to us numerous truths that will provide direction, hope, and encouragement for the family.

SAMFORD MINISTRY TRAINING INSTITUTE GRADUATION May 30 | 6:00 PM | Reid Chapel

Congratulations to our FBC family, Susan Brown, Marguerite Chambers, Charlene Smith, Donny Tipton and Sarah Wheeler, who will all be receiving a diploma from the Samford Ministry Training Institute. The Diploma in Biblical Studies, the Advanced Diploma and the Biblical Studies Diploma of Distinction are offered through 33 extension centers across the southeast. The curriculum includes 24 standardized courses. A student is awarded the Diploma in Biblical Studies after completing 8 courses, awarded the Advanced Diploma after completing 16 courses, and Diploma of Distinction after completing 24 courses. If you would like more information or would like to participate in the next course offered, please contact the church office.

JUNE DEVOTIONALS

June Magazines and Devotions are available outside the church office.